OUR LADY QUEEN OF PEACE SCHOOL
418 Holly Avenue
Madison, Wisconsin 53711

Dear Parents,              						       January 12, 2018

This week we continued our winter theme and celebrated with our “Snowmen at Night Party!  We enjoyed wearing our pajamas to school, listening to the story “Snowmen At Night”, decorating snowmen cookies, drinking “cold” chocolate like the snowmen did in the book.  We also make adorable sock snowmen!  We had “snow” much fun!!
The next 2 weeks, we will turn our thoughts to Animal Tracks and Ocean themes. One of our activities at Centers will involve making an ocean shadow box.  The kids absolutely love this project and are proud to display their boxes in the classrooms for Catholic Schools Week.  Hopefully, every family has already sent in their shoe box for their child by now.  If not – do so ASAP!
THANK YOUS!
Thank you to Jack Elliott’s family for donating extra glue sticks and disinfecting wipes from the QP’s Giving Tree!  They are much appreciated!
Important Dates:
Monday Jan. 15 –   No School - teacher inservice
January 22 – 26 – Hats For Harvey ~ earn money to wear a hat to school! 
Sunday Jan. 28 - Open House after masses for Catholic Schools Week
January 29- February 2 – Catholic Schools Week
Friday, Feb. 2nd – All School Mass and ½ day
[bookmark: _GoBack]KC needs more Kleenex!
Wishing you all a wonderful weekend! 
Carol Albertini        Mary Curtin        

 
